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Dear All  

I am writing to you to bring you up to date with what is happening at the 
church during this difficult time.  

With great sadness, the Church has taken the decision to not hold any services 
until further notice. Also all groups are also cancelled .  

I will be working in the office from Monday 5 days a week instead of 3 days, I 
will be available 10-1. This will allow people to come in the church to say 
prayers or just to have a quiet place to think.  

There is a community group that has been set up in the Heatons, in fact across 
the whole borough of Stockport. They are providing cards to put through doors 
of vulnerable people letting them know who they can contact locally to get 
essential items.  

The website will be updated as soon as possible with relevant information. I 
will still produce the notice sheet and worship resources that will be posted on 
the website. We need to ensure that persons not on the web still have access 
to this information . I am thinking of a way to do this any suggestions would be 
good. The church’s Facebook page will also be used to share information, if we 
can get people to use these hopefully they will continue to feel that they are 
worshipping in a new way .  

If you have any difficulties please contact your pastoral visitor or me either by 
phone or e-mail and I will try and help .  

Thank you for all you support at this time. 

Thoughts and prayers 

Raj and Sharon  
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